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A Consution Of Many Minds
WBAL NewsRadio 1090/FM 101.5 - Rep. Kweisi Mfume joined the C4 and
Bryan Nehman show Wednesday morning, discussing various things,
including the recent meeting with democratic officials, the federal
...

Rep. Mfume: 'Let us find a way to also be a part of the solution'
Edwin Edwards, passed away Monday, just a few days before the
legislative deadline for constitutionally-required veto session
ballots. The significance wasn’t lost on those who know the history
of the ...

Veto session also part of EWE’s legacy
As a result, the gap between the two constitutions became a gulf, to
the extent that today we are two countries — or we are fast on the
road to becoming two countries with divergent ways of life. We ...

Perspective: The crisis of two constitutions
An outsized figure in Louisiana politics, former Gov. Edwin Edwards,
died Monday, just a few days before the legislative deadline for
constitutionally required veto session ballots. The significance ...

Alford: Veto session also part of Edwin Edwards’ legacy
Yet, as often happens in his political quests, he also manages to
raise some important questions that have troubled other people’s
minds, such as mine ... companies are “state actors,” which the ...
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CLARENCE PAGE: Donald Trump vs. Big Tech: If you can’t beat ‘em,
raise money off of ‘em
Thoughts like these came to mind while reading and pondering ... As
for additions, there are many. The new constitution includes of a
blanket right to "reproductive freedom," which would ...

What the fantasy of a new constitution reveals about the left
Through an analogy to the US constitution, he posits that the ...
they live not just within individuals’ minds and practices but on the
network”. This community includes not only the ...

The Constitution of Knowledge review: defending truth from Trump
For all the current hostility between Washington and Tehran, an
American who journeyed to Iran more than a century ago remains an
unlikely icon there.

'The American Lafayette of Iran': How a young Nebraskan became an
Iranian hero
Democratic Congresswoman Cori Bush said on Twitter that American
freedom is only for White people and that Black people are not free.
Clay Travis, founder of Outkick.com, pointed out that American ...

Clay Travis torches 'Squad' member Cori Bush's July 4th tweet:
America is 'ultimate beacon of freedom'
At the end of a tumultuous day, the defiant president refused to
accept the signs that he was losing the White House contest to Joe
Biden.

‘I Alone Can Fix It’ book excerpt: Inside Trump’s Election Day and
the birth of the ‘big lie’
The right to privacy, intimate relations, same-sex marriage and
raising children in a manner consistent with parental values are but
a few of the many ... Constitution. Also, he probably had in ...

What were they thinking? The mystery of the Ninth Amendment
America is a nation of independent minds, yet we’re still together.
That’s something to celebrate this Independence Day.

Celebrate the triumph of 'a nation of independent minds' this
Independence Day
By the dictates of Sections 4, 5 and 6 the 1999 Constitution the
country’s administrative ... can be a debilitating factor to
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democracy. For many years, Nigerians have observed that the Nigerian
...

NPC amendment act: the corrupt mind of power
In a high-stakes hearing against a backdrop of near-anarchy in South
Africa, advocate Dali Mpofu has asked the Constitutional Court to
order the interim release of former president Jacob Zuma.

As KZN and Gauteng burn, will the ConCourt change its mind on the
jailing of Jacob Zuma?
There is a great desire among many southern Irish people to actualise
their belief ... will be gnawed to the bone by the rotweilers of hate
and fear on both sides, ‘minds open as a trap’ in Séamus ...

You Are Wanted: A New Preamble for The Irish Constitution…
Images of the World Trade Center towers collapsing in New York were
still fresh in the minds of the first American troops arriving ...
Americans leave with the Taliban rapidly claiming fresh territory ...

The future of the U.S. Supreme Court hangs in the balance like never
before. Will conservatives or liberals succeed in remaking the court
in their own image? In A Constitution of Many Minds, acclaimed law
scholar Cass Sunstein proposes a bold new way of interpreting the
Constitution, one that respects the Constitution's text and history
but also refuses to view the document as frozen in time. Exploring
hot-button issues ranging from presidential power to same-sex
relations to gun rights, Sunstein shows how the meaning of the
Constitution is reestablished in every generation as new social
commitments and ideas compel us to reassess our fundamental beliefs.
He focuses on three approaches to the Constitution--traditionalism,
which grounds the document's meaning in long-standing social
practices, not necessarily in the views of the founding generation;
populism, which insists that judges should respect contemporary
public opinion; and cosmopolitanism, which looks at how foreign
courts address constitutional questions, and which suggests that the
meaning of the Constitution turns on what other nations do. Sunstein
demonstrates that in all three contexts a "many minds" argument is at
work--put simply, better decisions result when many points of view
are considered. He makes sense of the intense debates surrounding
these approaches, revealing their strengths and weaknesses, and
sketches the contexts in which each provides a legitimate basis for
interpreting the Constitution today. This book illuminates the
underpinnings of constitutionalism itself, and shows that ours is
indeed a Constitution, not of any particular generation, but of many
minds.
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The future of the U.S. Supreme Court hangs in the balance like never
before. Will conservatives or liberals succeed in remaking the court
in their own image? In A Constitution of Many Minds, acclaimed law
scholar Cass Sunstein proposes a bold new way of interpreting the
Constitution, one that respects the Constitution's text and history
but also refuses to view the document as frozen in time. Exploring
hot-button issues ranging from presidential power to same-sex
relations to gun rights, Sunstein shows how the meaning of the
Constitution is reestablished in every generation as new social
commitments and ideas compel us to reassess our fundamental beliefs.
He focuses on three approaches to the Constitution--traditionalism,
which grounds the document's meaning in long-standing social
practices, not necessarily in the views of the founding generation;
populism, which insists that judges should respect contemporary
public opinion; and cosmopolitanism, which looks at how foreign
courts address constitutional questions, and which suggests that the
meaning of the Constitution turns on what other nations do. Sunstein
demonstrates that in all three contexts a "many minds" argument is at
work--put simply, better decisions result when many points of view
are considered. He makes sense of the intense debates surrounding
these approaches, revealing their strengths and weaknesses, and
sketches the contexts in which each provides a legitimate basis for
interpreting the Constitution today. This book illuminates the
underpinnings of constitutionalism itself, and shows that ours is
indeed a Constitution, not of any particular generation, but of many
minds.

Sixty years after Jessup's Transnational Law Lectures, this
collection traces the field's development and significance to the
present day.

What sort of methods are best suited to understanding constitutional
doctrines and practices? Should we look to lawyers and legal methods
alone, or should we draw upon other disciplines such as history,
sociology, political theory, and moral philosophy? Should we study
constitutions in isolation or in a comparative context? To what
extent must constitutional methods be sensitive to empirical data
about the functioning of legal practice? Can ideal theory aid our
understanding of real constitutions? This volume brings together
constitutional experts from around the world to address these types
of questions through topical events and challenges such as Brexit,
administrative law reforms, and the increasing polarisations in law,
politics, and constitutional scholarship. Importantly, it
investigates the ways in which we can ensure that constitutional
scholars do not talk past each other despite their persistent - and
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often fierce - disagreements. In so doing, it aims systematically to
re-examine the methodology of constitutional theory.
New to English law? Need to know how rules are made, interpreted and
applied? This popular and well-established textbook will show you
how. It simplifies legal method by combining examples with an account
of rules in general: the who, what, why and how of interpretation.
Starting with standpoint and context, it identifies factors that give
rise to doubts about the interpretation of a rule and recommends a
systematic approach to analysing those factors. Questions and
exercises integrated in the text and on the accompanying website will
help you to develop skills in reading, interpreting and arguing about
legal and other rules. The text is fully updated on developments in
the legislative process and the judicial interpretation of statutes
and precedent. It includes a new chapter on 'The European Dimension'
reflecting the changes brought about by the Human Rights Act 1998.

Law and the Limits of Reason asks "what are the consequences of
recognizing the limits of reason within the legal system?" In
particular, what are the consequences for the allocation of lawmaking
authority among judges, legislators, and administrative agencies or
executive officials? Vermeule examines the conditions under which the
limits of reason support a greater or lesser allocation of authority
to one institution or another.
The philosophical problem of identity and the related problem of
change go back to the ancient Greek philosophers and fascinated later
figures including Leibniz, Locke, and Hume. Heraclitus argued that
one could not swim in the same river twice because new waters were
ever flowing in. When is a river not the same river? If one removes
one plank at a time when is a ship no longer a ship? What is the
basic nature of identity and persistence? In this book, André Gallois
introduces and assesses the philosophical puzzles posed by things
persisting through time. Beginning with essential historical
background to the problem he explores the following key topics and
debates: mereology and identity, including arguments from 'Leibniz's
Law' the constitution view of identity the 'relative identity'
argument concerning identity temporary identity four-dimensionalism,
counterpart and multiple counterpart theory supervenience the problem
of temporary intrinsics the necessity of identity Indeterminate
identity presentism criteria of identity conventionalism about
identity. Including chapter summaries, annotated further reading and
a glossary, this book is essential reading for anyone seeking a clear
and informative introduction to and assessment of the metaphysics of
identity.
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